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78

NOTICE

Sir:-

  This is with our sincerity to appeal you the honorable people from the United States of 

America.

  Please realize our situation.

  Buildings you are using now are all our schools.They have been under your occupation for 

ten long years.And in spite of our sincere hope and successive campaign to get them back,there 

is not a slightest sign of returning them to our hands.

  We,the students of Osaka City University,have been forced to study dividing up into five 

school branches,all scattering around the city.

  It is our earnest desire to study together in one school campus.

  School days in every nation should be the most important,memorial and pleasant time. Please 

let us send the wonderful school life all in the same place here.

  Otherwise,unfavorable impression toward you and your country will remain deep in our 

youths’ minds and won’t disappear for a long time.

  “Once implanted hatred in one’s mind is hard to be cleared up.”

  This is surely regrettable matter when we think of the friendly relation between the two 

peace-loving nations.

  So we hope you’ll realize our situation and extend your coopration with us in this campaign.

This at the same time will accelate your going back home where your lovable relatives are long 

waiting to see you.

                                           　　　　　　　　　　                     Sincerely

            　　　　　　　　　                       Students Committee of Osaka City University    
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